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There is still time to sign up for the Indiana Manufacturer Association's
webinar, “The ‘Obama’ National Labor Relations Board - Change is HERE.”
The webinar will take place tomorrow (Tuesday, Dec. 23, 2011) at 10 a.m. ET
and be presented by Keith White, Partner, Barnes & Thornburg Labor and
Employment Department.

The “Obama” Board - or the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) – has
been called the most activist, pro-labor board since the 1970s. Union and
non-union employers need to be aware that, through decision-making and
regulatory changes, big labor's agenda is prevailing. Hear about recent
regulatory changes and decisions, and what they could mean for your
workforce.

Click here to register for this webinar.
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